
Photograph Orders 

Photograph orders are being 

collected at 8.30am on Tuesday 

20th November 2018.  Please 

ensure your orders are in 

school by the end of the day on 

Monday 19th 

 

Sock Competition Winners 

We had some brilliant entries 

 

 

Well done everybody 

 

 

 

 

16th November 2018 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

This Week’s Top Table 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Thank you for all you donations to the Cat & 

Dog shelter.  We had an amazing amount to 

give them and a cash donation of £70. 

Bobby was very grateful 

 


